7. HPWC! Co-Chair Discussion and Nominations

J. Williams informed members there is an opening for a third HPWC! co-chair. The new co-chair would work alongside HPWC staff, co-chairs, and coalition on community health. The term would be two years and require the person to attend two meetings per month by phone or in person to help plan meetings and spearhead community health champions initiative. L. Braddix said it would be great if the new co-chair is a resident of Pontiac. J. Williams serves as staff and L. Braddix and J. Lucarelli are current co-chairs. J. Williams provided nomination forms at the meeting and nominations will be accepted through Friday, February 21st.

8. Elevator Speech – Spread the HPWC! Word

L. Braddix led coalition members in creating a one-minute HPWC! elevator speech that would be clear on the message and work being done by the coalition.

Healthy Pontiac We Can coalition promotes healthy lifestyles for people in Pontiac, mind, body, and spirit to improve health outcomes and increase accessibility and opportunities to be healthy in public spaces. Your involvement is important because we can't do this without you.

J. Williams informed members they will bring the final version of the elevator speech to the April meeting.

9. Adjournment

Being no further business, J. Williams adjourned the meeting at 2:55 p.m. The next HPWC! meeting is scheduled for 1 p.m. on April 14, 2020 at the Pontiac Youth Recreation Center, 825 Golf Dr., Pontiac 48341

Minutes submitted by: Signa Metivier

Approved by: Jessica Williams